
 

    
 

Head Teacher 

Miss Emma Churchman 

 

 

 

 

Martlesham Primary Academy 

Black Tiles Lane 

Martlesham 

Woodbridge 

IP12 4SS 

 

Telephone: 01473 624409 

office@martleshamacademy.org 

www.martleshamacademy.org 

 

 

REAch2 Academy Trust is a charitable company limited by guarantee in England and Wales, Company number 08452281. 

Registered Office: Henhurst Ridge Primary Academy, Henhurst Ridge, Branston. Burton Upon Trent. DE13 9TQ; VAT Number: 220 8862 15 

 9 March 2021 

 

Dear Parents,  

 

Red Nose Day 2021 

 

On Friday 19 March we are planning a fun day for the children as we plan Red Nose Day 

activities. This year we think it’s important to have a good time together and raise some 

money for an important charity.  

 

On Red Nose Day, we are asking all the children and staff to dress as their very own 

superhero. The children can dress as their favourite superhero or they can create their very 

own.  The children could be their own house team superhero and come dressed in their 

house colours, they could be a reading superhero and have their favourite books, they 

could wear glasses and have super sight! The list of what the children could be is endless. I 

am mindful not all children enjoy dressing up, so if your child does not want to dress up, 

they can wear something red.  We are not asking you to buy a costume, please use what 

you have at home.  

 

The children can bring a red nose into school, but it must be named. This is to prevent it 

from getting lost but also to stop other children from wearing them. The noses this year are 

plastic so are wipeable.  We will not be selling red noses at school.  

 

School Council are busy planning activities for the children, and I know that a house team 

red nose and spoon race is planned so far. More details will be shared in the Friday Flyer.  

 

If you would like your child to take part in the planned activities, we are asking families to 

make a cash donation. Can you please place your donation in an envelope and your 

child can give to their class teacher.  This money will be quarantined and then counted 

and banked.   

 

We are looking forward to seeing many happy faces as we enjoy this day together. After 

all fun is power. This changes things, it connects us, this can make the difference for the 

children.  

 

Warm wishes 

 
Miss Churchman 
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